
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 24, 2023 1 :20 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 12:45 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:52 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:56 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; bwilliams2800@icloud.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Brian Williams 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 4077167250 
Secondary Phone: 4077167250 
Email Address: bwilliams2800@icloud.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00468-2023 

Duke energy is filing a request to raise customers bills. I strongly disagree with this and implore PSC to deny 
this request and tell them they they need to make up the cost in other ways. 20% residential increase will hurt a 
lot of people during a rime of high inflation. Th energy company needs to do a better job like private sector 
companies of financially planning for these things and not raise costs when it will hurt people the most, which is 
what a lot of private companies do. They find alternate ways without a 20% raise in cost. Duke energy time and 
time again after storms put back up wooden poles instead of storm hardening with concrete and steel so they 
can get power back on quickly. They are constantly cutting costs and now want to raise rates again. Please deny 
this request from duke, people simply cannot afford it. 
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